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HPPOA Board of Directors Meeting 

June 20, 2018 

General Manager’s Report for May 2018 – Submitted by Don Morris 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for all your road maintenance request.  The road crew continues the ongoing daily grading of 

unpaved roadways and the filling of potholes in the paved roads.  They have also started working on the edges 

of the main roads to clear the mud and grass off in preparation for the road striping. 

Aggrebind:  The Aggrebind representative for our project is scheduled to arrive July 16th.  They will be here for 

approximately 5 days of training for the road crew. 

Equipment: All equipment is running at this time.  We continue to do the daily maintenance and repairs on all 

equipment. 

Mowing: The road crew mowed 42 miles of roadway easement with the side arm mower and 43 miles with 

the deck mower. 

Weedwack: Weed wacked corners of Makuu from top to 7th. 

Graded: Graded and compacted 35 miles of roadway. 

Installed Signs: 12th, 26th, 27th, Kaloli, 30 MDE 

Rubbish Pickup: 2.25 Tons 

Dead Animals Removed: 2 pigs 

Safety Report: No accidents or injuries for the past 45 months. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

 

 

 

 


